
Open Space and Recreation Meeting 
August 19, 2022 
1:00 pm  
Rowe Town Hall Meeting Room #1 and hybrid 
Joint meeting of the OSRP Committee and FRCOG 
In attendance:  Alex Reisman (on Zoom), Dana Williams, and Laurie Pike (OSRP committee 
members) 
FRCOG representative:  Tamsin Flanders (on Zoom)  
Audience of Citizens:  none 
 
Meeting was called to order at 1:00 PM  
We went over the timeline for the MVP grant which is funding the OSRP to completion.  It was 
decided the timeline was doable. 
 
The current scope of work will include a Story Map  that will have video and text to educate 
people about the project by defining open space, the objectives, outcomes, and include a link 
to the survey when it goes out to the public.  The Story Map will also include what the 
committee is doing, the timeline, and how to engage with the project.  It will also discuss what 
is important to know from the OSRP in terms of the need for climate resilience in the face of 
extreme weather events and climate change.  It will end with the results of the survey and the 
goals taken from the results.  A link from the survey to the Story Map will make the survey 
more  meaningful for participants.   Tamsin will send a draft of the Story Map for review to the 
committee.  
 
The survey will go out in October.  Tamsin will put an ad in the Goal Post explaining what the 
survey is for and why it is important to get the towns people’s feedback.  She will ask if it is 
possible to place a paper copy of the survey in the GP (Goal Post).   
 
Survey distribution plan will include several town-wide calls using the script from the GP ad.  
Flyers, paper copies of the survey, and drop boxes for completed surveys will be placed at the 
library, town hall, post office, and school.  Dana and Laurie will be responsible for monitoring 
these sites.  The survey will also be placed on the Town’s Website with a link to an electronic 
copy of the survey.   
Suggestion for a raffle to encourage people to participate in the survey was discussed.  Final 
decision will be made by the first of September before the ad goes into the GP. 
The rest of the meeting was spent reviewing again the survey questions and providing feedback 
and edits.  Tamsin will send a final draft to the Committee for approval in the next few weeks.   
 
Meeting minutes for this meeting were approved by roll-call vote on November 11, 2022. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 2:16 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted by,  
Laurie Pike 



OSRP Committee Member     
 


